For Columbia – Saturday, April 26th
We are so excited to have you volunteer with us for the 11th year of serving Columbia, side-by-side! Volunteer registration is now open. 

There are a record number of churches partnering with For Columbia this year: 55! We are so grateful to you and your church's willingness to give up a Saturday of your time to visit and serve our neighbors.

This year, we are hoping to have more than 2,000 volunteers who will serve at more than 100 sites in and around Columbia. Be sure to check out the Sites page on our website to learn more about where we'll be working on April 26th.
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Description automatically generated] Volunteer teams will be able to start AND finish serving projects together, as our serving time block is from 9 a.m.- 2 p.m. You are also able to specify your skills in several new areas on the registration form

Specific Instructions to register as part of our First Presbyterian Church work group.
Scan the QR code or go to this link https://forcolumbia.com/volunteer/




· Volunteer type: Individual (unless college, HS or MS student applies)
· Complete name, address. phone number & age
· Select First Presbyterian Church
· Select T-Shirt size
· Childcare yes/no
· Select “yes” to interested in working with specific individuals
· Our group name is “Hitt Squad”
· Complete form
· Let Audra know that you have registered so she can get you on her list
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